
521 21st Street NE, Washington, DC 20002

H STREET CORRIDOR





H Street Corridor, one of the most vibrant and diverse 
communities in DC, attracts those looking for a true city-living 
experience. This neighborhood serves as the heartbeat of the 
northeast quadrant; is home to the former Washington 
Coliseum, the first American venue at which the Beatles 
played, and now the site of REI, La Colombe, and Red Bear 
Brewing; and is filled with theaters, jazz clubs, performance 
spaces, and has become known as an arts district. There are 
dozens of neighborhood restaurants and bars, including 
Maketto, Indigo, the Wydown, Ben's Chili Bowl, &pizza, and 
Toki Underground. Grocery shopping is made easy with a 
Whole Foods and Trader Joe's nearby. Residents of H Street 
Corridor also enjoy going to Union Market, a place where the 
culinary world meets music and retail and serves as a melting 
pot, connecting people of all walks of life, to enjoy fresh local 
food. Additionally, Kingman Island, the Anacostia river walk 
trail, and the newly developed fields at RFK Stadium is also 
within close proximity. The H Street Streetcar is just steps away 
as are several convenient bus lines.

 

521 21st Street NE is a charming four-bedroom, two-bathroom 
home boasting thoughtful designs and floods of natural light. 
Up the stairs to the home's front door is a large covered porch 
offering lovely neighborhood views – perfect for enjoying a 
cup of coffee in the morning. Upon entering you arrive in the 
spacious living room featuring gleaming hardwood floors, high 
ceilings, and a wood-burning fireplace with an exposed brick 
backsplash. The living room also holds the staircase to the two 
other levels of the home. The home flows beautifully towards 
the rear into the formal dining room and the open-concept 
kitchen. The gourmet kitchen is fully equipped with 
professional stainless-steel appliances, gas cooking, quartz 
countertops, ample cabinet space, and access to the rear 
balcony and fenced-in rear yard. The backyard serves as the 
perfect city escape with a patio area to enjoy al-fresco dining 
on a sunny day, and an off-street parking space.

The home's second level holds the sun-drenched owner's 
bedroom featuring ample closet space and a ceiling fan, two 
additional spacious bedrooms, and the hallway bathroom. The 
lower level holds the fourth bedroom, the second bathroom, 
the laundry room with front-loading machines, and the family 
room. You can have it all with this house – location, space, 
luxury, and comfort!?Don't miss your chance to call this 
beautiful house in a wonderful neighborhood your new home!

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:

• Tax ID: 4516//02205

• Living Space: 1,986sq.ft. per BrightMLS Tax Record

• Lot Size: 2,138sq.ft. per BrightMLS Tax Record

• Taxes: $4,254 per 2021 BrightMLS Tax Record

• Year Built: 1939

• Parking: 1 Off-Street Parking Space

• Heating: Forced Air, Natural Gas

• Cooling: Central Air Conditioning, Electric

• Hot Water: Natural Gas

• Public Transit:
o METRO: Stadium-Armory Station, Blue, Orange & Silver 
Lines, (0.7mi.)
o BUS: X2, X3, S41, (0.1mi.)
o Capital Bikeshare, (0.2mi.)

• Please contact Listing Agents/see Disclosures for all 
exclusions and other details

FEATURES AND AMENITIES
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